Carol Wilson
Wilson & Associates Real Estate Services
1030 North Heritage Drive
Ridgecrest, CA 93555
 
Dear Carol;
 
I'd like to express my heartfelt thanks for the excellent service you provided us with sale of our house in Ridgecrest. I have learned that not all real estate agents are created equal. In 2006, just as the real estate bubble was beginning to burst, we were trying to sell an upscale house on the beach in Ventura, California.

Our agent, a very nice and personable girl, I feel was not a good seller's agent. It took over a year to sell at a significant loss to our business. Although I talked to a number agent in Ridgecrest, you seemed to exhibit an aggressiveness that I thought I would need to sell our house given the current real estate environment. 

Because of the circumstances of the sale, I'm sure you didn't even have a chance to organize an Open House before someone expressed interest in the house ... just barely a week after it was listed. 

We still have a number of friends and acquaintances in Ridgecrest, and would be happy to highly recommend you for any real estate services. Again, thank you very much. And best wishes for 2010.
 
Thomas A.
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